
Ms. McDowell and Mrs. Shipman's Newsletter 
February  

Theme: City and country 
Don’t forget Conferences!! 

    We have been working on 

rhyming, beginning sounds, 

counting, making patterns, 

and learning to write our 

name.  Please review the 

letters 

P,S,T,O,U,X,Y,W,F,A,Z,B, 

and V,R,C,and Q.. 

    Your child is learning the 

difference between a city 

and the country.  We could 

use your help with this if 

possible. 

Don’t forget to send pennies 

to school with your child. 

 

Reminder 
Feb. 14th Valentine Party 

Feb. 17th, and 20th No 

School 

Don’t forget to send  

pennies to school with 

your child 

Suggestions 

Please teach your child to put 

on their coat, hats, and gloves 

with little help. 

We need each student to have 

extra clothes in their backpacks 


